
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 9/26/2012 12:47:47 PM
To: Julie Halligan (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Potential meeting time next week?

Julie

Thanks so much for the time yesterday. We are encouraged, or at least hopeful!

I’m wondering if it makes sense for us to schedule a brief followup meeting late next week, 
like Thursday or Friday? Or at least a placeholder? The purpose would be to go over the next 
draft document and see where we are on process thinking.

For what it’s worth, I think a self report (with a root cause analysis and a compliance plan as 
we discussed) would be the fastest and most direct way to settle and make forward progress to 
get the needed work done. I know you have some legal questions around that, but am hoping 
you’ll be able to connect with one of your lawyers and have a better handle on your options.

Thanks again.

Let me know if your schedule permits a 30 minute window next week.

Laura
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